/", Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
May 15, 2024

Zach Torrance-Smith, Planner I
Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Zach,

The following comments are the Environmental Public Health comments on the SP-24-00006
Hull — Notice of Application.

The applicant is proposing shared and individual wells for the proposed lots 1, 2, and 3. Lot 3
has an existing well and septic system. Any wells drilled for the remaining two lots must be 50
feet from all property lines. Lots 1 and 2 can share a well if a signed, notarized and recorded
shared well user’s agreement is provided to the health department. Public health requires the well
logs for the 3 proposed lots be submitted prior to final plat signature.

Soil logs must be performed on lots 1 and 2 prior to final plat signature,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
give me a call.

Sincerely, . //

Holly Erdrian, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist II
509-962-7580
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507 N. Nanum Street, St. 102 - Ellensburg, WA 98926
T: 509.962.7515 - F: 509.962.7581

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/



